
 

 

LEGAL AID WORKSHOP 

The Kirit P. Mehta School of Law conducted a five-day legal aid workshop from 29th January 

2024 to 02nd February 2024, involving 50 students from the law school. The workshop focused 

on raising awareness about legal compliances and provided practical application of legal 

knowledge. The students engaged in direct interaction with the public at the Byculla Police 

Station, enhancing their problem-solving and advocacy skills. The collaboration between the 

law school, District Legal Services Authority, and Prerana NGO strengthened the initiative's 

impact, promoting a synergistic approach towards legal empowerment.  

 

 

Students attending a session on legal awareness 

 

Students visited the Byculla Police Station and engaged with the policemen 


